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November 26, 2014

His Excellency Mr. Jesper Møller Sørensen, Ambassador of Denmark to Pakistan visited the Institute of Management Sciences (IMSciences) to meet with students and faculty members of the Institute. During his speech, he briefed the participants that Denmark with a population of 5.6 million was on the top of the index of the happiest nation of the world. His Excellency mentioned that Denmark followed a policy of good governance and commitment to education, where the government allocated 8% of its budget to education. Free education to the Danish students enables them to achieve quality education and then be a part of developmental process. 

He explained that Danish government funds health facilities and primary education in Pakistan through various funding mechanisms. He informed the participants that his visit is a part of reaching the various communities of Pakistan including educationists, government and civil society. He desired the expansion in bilateral trade opportunities, where the Denmark enjoys traditional expertise in the field of technology and dairy processing. 
In his opening remarks the Director IMSciences, Dr. Muhammad Mohsin Khan welcomed the Ambassador for his visit to IMSciences. Later on, Dr. Usman Ghani, Deputy Director briefed the Ambassador about the academic programmes and activities of the Institute. 
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